
                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            09.09.2024 

 

Product discontinuation 

 

ÖLFLEX® SF 

 

Dear customers,  

honored business partners, 

 

we would like to inform you about a product discontinuation in our LAPP portfolio. 

The super flexible ÖLFLEX® SF handheld electrical device cable will be discontinued on 31.12.2024. The last 

possible order date is 31.12.2024. Existing orders will be delivered. Our H05BQ-F/H07BQ-F power cord is now 

available as an alternative product. The product is harmonized, has an orange outer sheath, has conductor 

stranding class 5 and can be ordered with a nominal voltage of 300/500V and 450/750V.                         

Please find a list of articles in the table separate. 

Article overview ÖLFLEX® SF: 

 

Article number Product designation 

0027590 ÖLFLEX® SF 2X0,75 

0027591 ÖLFLEX® SF 3G0,75 

00275923 ÖLFLEX® SF 4G0,75 

00275933 ÖLFLEX® SF 5G0,75 

0027594 ÖLFLEX® SF 7G0,75 

0027600 ÖLFLEX® SF 2X1 

0027601 ÖLFLEX® SF 3G1 

00276033 ÖLFLEX® SF 5G1 

0027701 ÖLFLEX® SF 3G1,5 

00277023 ÖLFLEX® SF 4G1,5 

00277033 ÖLFLEX® SF 5G1,5 

 

All information can be also found on our homepage:  

https://www.lapp.com/en/de/products/product-notifications/e/000302 

 

We are confident that we will continue to present you with an attractive range of products and will be happy to 

answer any questions you may have. 

 

 

With kind regards 

 

U.I. Lapp GmbH 

 

https://www.lapp.com/en/de/products/product-notifications/e/000302

